
 

The Honorable President and        January 4, 2021 

Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

 

Position: Does not object 

 

The Department of Real Estate is reporting on City Council Resolution 21-0065R Investigative Hearing - 

Vacant Residential Properties - Requirement for Homeowners Insurance. The purpose of this resolution 

is to invite the Director of the Department of Housing and Community Development, the City 

Administrator, the City Solicitor, the Maryland Insurance Commissioner, the Baltimore City Comptroller, 

and the President and CEO of the Baltimore Development Corporation to testify regarding requiring 

owners of vacant residential properties to obtain homeowners insurance 

The Department of Real Estate has no objection to CCR 21-0065R. 

If you have any questions, please contact KC Kelleher, Director of Communication for the Office of the 

Comptroller at KC.Kelleher@baltimorecity.gov. 

 

CC: Celeste Amato, Chief of Staff, Comptroller’s Office 

       KC Kelleher, Director of Communication, Comptroller’s Office 

       Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office      

Department of Real Estate, Room 304, City Hall 

21-0065R Investigative Hearing - Vacant Residential Properties - 

Requirement for Homeowners Insurance 

Andy Frank, Real Estate Officer 


